
 

 

CIRCULAR 
 
29 October 2020 
 
 
To All Fresh Fruits And Vegetables Importers 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
 
IMPORT RESTRICTION OF RED CHILLI FROM MALAYSIA 
 

This circular supersedes our circular dated 20 October 2020. 

    
We wish to inform you that red chilli consignments imported from the implicated 

exporter, M/s CCL Impex (M) Sdn Bhd and the source farm, HY Boy Vegetable Trading 
(instead of Yu Hui Vegetable Trading) will be subjected to hold and test. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact us at Tel: 6805 2856 / 6805 2857 / 6805 2862 

/ 6805 2863 / 6805 2864 or email: sfa_import&export_foodstuff@sfa.gov.sg, if you 
have any other queries. 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Licensing and Permits Division 
Singapore Food Agency  
 
 
 
This is a computer generated circular and no signature is required. 


